
Dear Graham Fogg 

We received the review of our manuscript entitled “Real-time monitoring of nitrate 

transport in deep vadose zone under a crop field—implications for groundwater 

protection” by Turkeltaub et al (hess-2016-63).  We want to thank you for your work in 

improving the English in our paper and all your comments were addressed.  

Sincerely, 

Tuvia Turkeltaub 


